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	The Poly Alumni Association
“Remember who you are and where you are from.”

                                                  C.A. Thompson

From the beginning in “1911”


We will keep you informed!

Planned activities, parties, reunions and newsletters.

The cost is only $35.00 per household.

New Members that join or re-new in Oct-Nov-Dec of 2023 will be good thru 2024!
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	For more information contact:
     Milo Strawn – ‘69, President

     Donna Kay Watkins - 76, Vice President

     Cassie Sparks Duke - ‘65, Treasurer
     Linda Inglis Lawrence – ‘68, Secretary
     Kay Pirtle - ‘64, Parakeet Editor

     Milo Strawn - ‘69, Web Site Coordinator
	817-368-9620

832-472-5176

817-614-8612

817-320-8422
817-232-0625

817-368-9620
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Sign me up! Enclosed is my check in the amount of $35.00

I am a New Member__________          I am Re-Newing___________
Name:__________________________________________________________________________________

Name:__________________________________________________________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________

City:________________________________________State:________Zip:_________________________

HOME PHONE:_______________________________WORK PHONE:____________________________

E-Mail:________________________________________________________________________________

CLASS OF:___________________________________CLASS OF:_________________________________

[image: image4.wmf]
	Make check payable to and mail to:  
	Poly Alumni Association

P.O. Box 1875
Fort Worth, TX  76101



